4/9/2013

Landsdale primary school School principle Ken Armstrong

Dear Mr Armstrong,

I would like to take this opportunity to commend your year 4/5 split class teacher Mrs Belinda Russell. Our son k has flourished with a renewed vigour genuine eagerness to learn in the class environment Belinda has developed throughout the year.

It has been fantastic to witness from a parent point of view the progression of since he has joined Belinda's class. All year has expressed to us now he is enjoying his class time and achieving pleasing results in his school reports.

If there is consideration from the school for Belinda's current class to be looped into the 2014 school year, my wife and I would be extremely pleased to have included into Belinda's class.

Yours sincerely,

Travis and Michelle Kendrick